
From: Adelia
To: robert.moery@governor.arkansas.gov; Water Draft Permit Comment
Subject: Buffalo River
Date: Thursday, April 06, 2017 12:55:07 PM

Dear Mr. Moery,

Please accept my request to deny the regulation 5 permit for the C&H Swine farm, located in the
Buffalo River Watershed. My Great Grandparents and my grandma owned what is currently Dillard's
Ferry and the Buffalo Point Campground. It was heartbreaking for my family to lose what was
questionably some of the best and most beautiful land in Arkansas, but we all knew it was for the best
for everyone: one way or the other we were going to lose it. My grandma felt then, as she feels now,
that if she had to lose her family's farm, it was best that it be given to someone who would take care of
it.

This is betrayal to each family that had to give up their lands. 

The hog farm is and will continue to pollute the waters that we in Arkansas are so proud of. I no longer
feel completely safe swimming in the green waters of the Buffalo. You must deny this permit and
discontinue the pollution of our country's first national river. 

Respectfully,

Adelia Kittrell 
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